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WHERE TO FIND US:

The Child Care Room is located on the right side of the building as Ahnne A_Brundel
you face the front of the school. RECREATION AND PARKS

The parent door faces the basketball court.

Please ring the bell and a staff member will greet you.

ENJOY EXPLORE RESTORE

2:

Parents must sign their child in for the morning program and out at the time of pick up each evening.

Health Screeening instructions:

PM Dismissal instructions:

ARRIVAL/DISMISSAL PROCEDURES

For your child’s safety, children are NOT permitted to sign themselves in and out of the program for any
reason.

Children will only be released to the individuals (13 years and older) authorized on your Emergency Form to
pick up your child. Please be advised that any person unknown to the staff will be asked to provide a photo
ID before your child is released to their care.

Please make sure that the information on your child’s Emergency Form is kept current throughout the year.

This is crucial for your child’s safety at pick-up time and when we need to contact you in case of illness or
emergency.

Health Screenings - Parents must screen their child(ren) prior to entry into the child care programs for
symptoms of infectious illness such as COVID-19, influenza, respiratory syncytial virus (RSV), and
gastrointestinal infections. Children experiencing these symptoms must not attend a child care program or
school and should be tested for COVID-19, if appropriate. (See the Parent’s Manual for a full description of
our current lllness procedures.)

Entry - Bring your Photo ID to the door. Ring the bell.

Safety Screening - A child care staff member will greet you at the door, ask for your child(ren)’s name(s), and
compare your Photo ID to the Emergency Form you provided to us in the morning and/or via email. (As the
staff members get to know you, they may not need to check your Photo ID but please come prepared
regardless in case there is a Substitute greeting parents.)

we“ menu will be posted in the Parent Information Center (by your center’s sign in/out area).

FOOD UPDATE!

For the 2024-2025 School Year, the Rec & Parks Child Care programs will provide snacks as
. ’ follows (See the Parent’s Manual for a full description of our Nutrition and Wellness policies):

e A PM Snack WILL be provided by our center staff. This is included in your monthly fee. A

e Parents are welcome to provide a non-refrigerated snack if your child prefers not to eat
the items offered; however, your child must follow the center’s scheduled time to eat.




